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Dear Sir or Madam 
 

NOTIFICATION OF WORKS – A5 MCI SOUTH PATCHING  
 
I’m writing to let you know that we’ll be carrying out essential maintenance work on the 
A5 between Old Stratford Roundabout and Weedon Bec. This work will be carried out 
from Monday 20 February 2023 and will be completed by end of March 2023. We’ll 
be working overnight, between 8pm and 6am, when there is less traffic on the road. 
 
Our work will include the following: 
 

• Resurfacing works 

• Remarking white lines 

• Replacing road studs 

• Recutting loops 
 

We’ll make every effort to ensure the impact on the local community and travelling 
public is kept to a minimum. 
 
How will the work affect traffic? 
 
To maintain a safe environment for our workforce and motorists, all work will be 
carried out under full road closures as follows: 
 

• A5 between Old Stratford Roundabout to Tove Roundabout contain sections of 

road closures from Monday 20 February 2023 to Wednesday 8 March 2023 

• A5 between Tove Roundabout and Weedon Bec closed from Thursday 9 March 

to 19 March 2023. 
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We always aim to work to the programme, however unforeseen circumstances or 
adverse weather conditions may mean changes. 
 
During the work, access will be maintained to frontages and for emergency services 
vehicles. 
 
A fully signed diversion route will be in place during the work and has been agreed 
with the local authority. 
 
Please accept our apologies in advance for any inconvenience this may cause.  
 
Contact us 
 
If you have any questions about our work, you can contact National Highways 
Customer Contact Centre as follows:   
 

• Email: info@nationalhighways.co.uk   

• Telephone: 0300 123 5000 

• Twitter: @HighwaysEMIDS  
 
For further information about our works, please visit 
https://nationalhighways.co.uk/our-roads/east-midlands/  
 
Scan the QR code and help us make improvements to the way we communicate 
information about our work in the future. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Joe Osborne 
Service Delivery Manager 
Midlands Operations Directorate 
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